Raina Abramson.

From: ' Keith Murphy <kelthmurphy118@gmail.com>

Sent: . ( Monday, October 16, 2023 6:16 PM
To:. . . . Michael Newhard; Raina Abramson
Subject: 43 Wheeler Ave Public Hearing
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good evening. We will not be able to attend the 11/6/23 public hearing regarding Patrick Corcoran’s request for a
special use permit to build a three family dwelling at 43 Wheeler Avenue,

Several months age we, and all of our neighbors, submitted a petition asking that you approve this request and prevent
the property from any chance of being used for commercial purposes.

Since that time we have spoken to our neighbors and everyone stands by their eriginal position. Please give our
concerns due consideration during your deliberations.

Sincerely, Keith and Marge Murphy
41 Wheeler Ave., Warwick, NY



